SECRETARY OF STATE FOR ENERGY
THAMES HOUSE SOUTH
MILLBANK LONDON SWIP 4QuU

01 211 6402

The Earl of Caithness
Minister of State
for the Environment, Countryside and Water
Department of the Environment
2 Marsham Street
LONDON
SW1P 3EB
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Thank you for your lsptér of 24 June to Peter Morrison.
I must congratulate you on achieving an agreement within the
remit which E(A) Committee approved. I am particularly glad that

you were able to secure an acceptable 'safeguard' provision.

I am sending copies of this letter to members of E(A), to
Sir Geoffrey Howe and to Sir Robin Butler.
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